
Upul Dharmadasa CTC | Chairman

Further to the letter issued on 18th April 2022 
by the Director General of Health Services titled 
COVID-19 preventive measures for persons 
arriving from overseas during the pandemic of 
COVID-19, the mandatory requirement for 
foreign passport holders to have an insurance 
coverage for COVID-19 treatment stipulated in 
the above letter is hereby lifted with with 
immediate effect.

Date: 17th June 2022

COVID-19 insurance coverage 
for foreign passport holders
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